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Bipartisan Support for COVID-Relief Bill  
 

MADISON – Members of the Wisconsin Senate Republican caucus issued the following 

statement regarding the passage of Assembly Bill 1 Senate Substitute Amendment 1: 

“This is the unified governance our state needs right now. It’s refreshing to start off the year and 

legislative session with a comprehensive, bipartisan plan we can confidently share with 

constituents as we continue to combat COVID-19 and safely re-open our state. 

“We look forward to the Governor signing the bill as soon as it reaches his desk.” 
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